UPF WORLD INTERFAITH HARMONY WEEK CONFERENCE
PITTSBURGH, PA.  FEBRUARY 3, 2018

On February 3rd, 2018 UPF Pittsburgh sponsored a conference commemorating the United Nations “World Interfaith Harmony Week”. 
The program opened with a video showing the UPF Peace Initiatives and the reading of UPF’s Principles for Peace. Videos were also shown later explaining about World Interfaith Harmony Week and highlights from the African Summit and Dr. Hak Ja Han Moon addressing the summit participants.
In between the videos and readings there were two round table discussions, “What Role Does Interfaith Harmony Have in the Peace Building Process” and “How Can We Balance the Sacred and Secular Dimensions of Our Society”. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]The program concluded with a reading from Rev. Moon’s autobiography. The excerpt was from the chapter titled “The Power of Religion to Turn People to Goodness”.

